
  

 

  
 

FTSE Quarterly ICB Classification 
Changes - March 2020 

19 February 2020 

FTSE Russell announces the quarterly classification changes. All changes will be effective after the close 

of Friday, 20 March 2020 (i.e. effective Monday, March 23, 2020). 
 

The changes can be accessed via the attachment below: 
 
Please note: The classification assigned at company level apply to all associated securities 
   
    

 FTSE_Russell_ICB_Classification_Changes_March_2020.xlsx 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
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